
Notice of extension of comment period 

Draft updated Sound Commercial Practices Guideline 

(Insurers Act, CQLR, c. A-32.1, ss. 463 and 464) 
(Act respecting financial services cooperatives, CQLR, c. C-67.3, ss. 565.1 and 566) 
(Deposit Institutions and Deposit Protection Act, CQLR, c. I-13.2.2, ss. 42.2 and 
42.3) 
(Trust Companies and Savings Companies Act, CQLR, c. S-29.02, ss. 254 and 255)  
 

The comment period for the draft updated Sound Commercial Practices Guideline 
published on October 21, 2021, initially extended until December 17, 2021, is being 
extended a second time. 
 
Interested persons must submit their comments by January 28, 2022. All comments will 
be made public unless the commenter requests otherwise. 
 

Request for comments 

Comments must be submitted to: 
 
Me Philippe Lebel 
Corporate Secretary and Executive Director, Legal Affairs 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Place de la Cité, tour Cominar 
2640, boulevard Laurier, bureau 400 
Québec (Québec) G1V 5C1 
Fax: 514-864-8381 
consultation-en-cours@lautorite.qc.ca 
 
 
Further information 
 
Further information is available from: 
 
François Dufour 
Prudential Oversight of Financial Institutions 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
Telephone: 418-525-0337, ext. 4673 
Toll-free: 1-877-525-0337 
francois.dufour@lautorite.qc.ca 

 

 

December 6, 2021 
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